
ANNUAL FIRE INSPECTION 
  

In accordance with Educational Law, Section 807-a 5 (b) and (c), notice is hereby given that the 
annual fire inspection for the year 2014-2015 of the Hartford Central School District, including: 
the main building, the A.E.P. building, the Technology building, and the Bus Garage, for fire 
hazards which might endanger the lives of students, teachers, and employees therein, has been 
completed and the report is available at the District Office for inspection of all interested persons. 
The annual visual inspection was also completed and is on file in the District Office. 
  

 


